
Overeaters Anonymous

New Mailing Address
Hello my name is Barbara H. and it is my pleasure
to be the new Treasurer for Region 5 of Overeaters
Anonymous. We have changed our PO Box from 
Shaker Heights, OH to Louisville, KY, closer to my 
home.  
The new address is:

Region 5 of Overeaters 
Anonymous
P.O. Box 22175
Louisville, Ky., 40252
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